February £20th 1924,

Dudley W. Oliver, Esq.,

The Bank of Montreal,
Drummond & St.Catherine St.,
HMontreal.

My dear Dudley,

Thank you very much for your kindmess
in obtaining the picture of Lord Shaughnessy and for
sending it to me. That was the one I wanted, and I
appreciate very much the trouble you have taken.

I am returning by this mail the books
you 80 kindly loaned to me. I enjoyed The Way of Revelation
very much indeed, and considered it remarksable for s first
effort. Those parts which depicted scenes in the war
constitute as fine a portraysl of war conditions as I have
ever read.

Give my love to Peggy and with best wishes
to lire.0liver and yourself,

I remain,

Yours faithfully,

Principsal.




